
19 March 2020 

 

Members of the Lions Family 

The Council of Governors has this morning made the decision to cancel the Multiple District 
Convention scheduled to be held in Whangarei, 1 – 3rd May 2020. 

This unprecedented step is taken in response to the COVID-19 virus outbreak in New Zealand and 
the desire to take all precautions necessary to protect our members, employees and members of the 
public.   We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause, especially to those who have already 
registered.  

The Council, with guidance from the Council Advisory Board and Past International Directors, are 
considering the next steps to be taken.  Please ensure the Between The Lions newsletters are shared 
with all members as this is our main means of communication with you all in these unusual times.   

Please ensure all members are aware of these communications by activating your standard phone 
tree or email communication systems. 

 

 

Council Chair Helen Williams 

 

 


